
Buckle Up 4 Kailee 5K Bubble Run  
 

2:00 PM Sunday, October 27, 2019  
Gullo Park | 1122 Pruitt Road #1/2, The Woodlands 77380  

 
 

  

Pre-Race Packet Pickup Information  
 

Saturday, October 26 
11 a.m. to 6 p.m. 
Gullo Park 
1122 Pruitt Road #1/2, The Woodlands 77380 

 

  
Race Day Packet Pickup Information 

 

RACE DAY PACKET PICKUP will begin at 12:00 PM and end at 2:00 PM on Sunday, 
October 27. The Registration and Packet Pickup tent will be located inside Gullo Park, 
near the main concession/admin building. Race Day lines tend to be long so please 
arrive early. Our volunteers will work as quickly as possible to get runners through the 
line. Your patience is greatly appreciated.  
 
Participants who registered after October 12th are not guaranteed an event t-shirt. We will 
have limited shirt sizes available and extras will be given away on a first-come, first-
served basis.  

 
 

  

IMPORTANT FAQs  
 

 

  
 

  

Q: Can I pick up my spouse/sibling/co-worker/neighbor’s packet?  
 

A: YES! You are welcome to pick up other participants’ packets. Just be sure to let 
them know you are picking it up to avoid confusion or unnecessary standing in line. 
You do not need to bring a note from them or show ID.   

 

Q: Where do I park on Race Day?   
 

A: Guests may park in the main parking lot at Gullo Park or across the street in the 
open field adjacent to the baseball field complex. Volunteers will be on-hand to assist 
with directing cars. If crossing Pruitt Road, please be aware of oncoming traffic and 
cross with the assistance of a volunteer or Constable deputy.   

 

Q: What does the course look like?  
 

A: The course map may be found online here. Runners will run a double loop to make 

http://iyrwebstorage.blob.core.windows.net/events/11494/Gullo%202.png


up a full 5K distance. Those wishing to run a shorter distance may run the course once. 
 

Q: I registered to race but now can't participate. Can I give my bib to someone else?  
 

A: Yes, you may transfer your registration to another runner but YOU MUST NOTIFY the 
Race Director BEFORE race day. Email us at racedirector@kaileemillsfoundation.org to 
transfer your registration to another participant. 

 

Q: What can I expect when I get to Gullo Park? 
 

A: The Buckle Up 4 Kailee Bubble Run is fun for the whole family! There will be a color 
throw at the start of the race, bubble stations and foam stations set up throughout the 
course, food trucks (bring cash for quick and easy purchases), a Kailee Mills 
Foundation merchandise booth, music, a LifeFlight helicopter landing and take-off, a 
fire truck and police cars to tour, and so much more to see and do!  

 

Check out our website for more info.  
 

Additional questions? Contact the Race Director.  
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